Nick D'Eramo 67 Warren Avenue Harvard, MA 01451 June 13, 2007

Ms. Mary Dorward Harvard Schools Trust 78 Still River Road Harvard, MA 01451

Dear Ms. Mary Dorward:

Thank you so much for your generous award! I was so excited to receive it during the graduation ceremony and I really appreciate your decision to give the award to me. I spoke with Ms. Potter after the ceremony and she informed me that she had written out a longer description of my service to Bromfield and the community. And while I felt the quick summary she delivered at the ceremony was sufficient, I really enjoyed reading those kind words and I'd like to thank the Trust and Ms. Potter for them.

I plan on putting the money from the award toward purchasing books for school. I'll be attending the honors college at the University of Massachusetts Amherst in the fall, where I plan on studying chemical engineering. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Nick D'Eramo